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San Rafael High School Community Notice 
 

After nearly two years of construction, your Capital Facilities Team is excited to share that the 
work on the new main building at San Rafael High School is being completed during January and 
February.  The new building will include new administration offices and an expanded student 
services area.  The new Commons at the center of this building will provide a space for student 
gathering as well as a lunch space. Adjacent to the commons is the new central kitchen that 
supplies food to the entire district.  The kitchen was completed in December and the kitchen staff 
started preparing and delivering food out of the new kitchen on January 5th.  The building also 
includes the new Madrone School.  The administration staff has moved into their new space and 
the school is being readied so that, when students can come back for in-person instruction, they 
will be in their exciting new space. 

  

Starting in February, the old cafeteria and Madrone building will be demolished and construction 
of the new STEAM (Science, Technology, Engineering, Art, & Math) building will start in the 
coming months.  Construction of the new building will take approximately 16 months, and it will 
be ready for students at the start of the 22-23 school year. 

 

This year will also see the remodel of the old admin offices in the AD building into five classrooms 
plus learning support spaces.  Once that work is completed, San Rafael High School will have 
enough new classrooms so that the portables behind the gym can be removed from the campus. 

  
                                Madrone, New Administration, Central Kitchen, and Student Commons Building Exterior and Interior 

 
If you have questions, please contact Dr. Dan Zaich, Senior Director - Capital Improvements, Sustainable Design and 

Construction  
415-492-3285 or dzaich@srcs.org 

24-hour Construction Hotline: (888) 446-SRCS (7727) 
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